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"More than any other woman, Nawal El Saadawi has come has come to embody the trials of Arab
feminism."—San Francisco Chronicle

"The leading spokeswoman on the status of women in the Arab World."—Guardian

"Saadawi writes with directness and passion."—The New York Times

Bodour, a distinguished literary critic and university professor, carries with her a dark secret. As a young
university student, she fell in love with a political activist and gave birth to an illegitimate daughter, Zeina,
whom she abandoned on the streets of Cairo.

Zeina grows up to become one of Egypt's most beloved entertainers, despite being deprived of a name and a
home. In contrast, Bodour remains trapped in a loveless marriage, pining for her daughter. In an attempt to
find solace she turns to literature, writing a fictionalized account of her life. But when the novel goes
missing, Bodour is forced on a journey of self discovery, reliving and reshaping her past and her future.

Will Bodour ever discover who stole the novel? Is there any hope of her being reunited with Zeina?

Nawal El Saadawi is an internationally renowned Egyptian writer, feminist, and psychiatrist. Her works
have been translated into more than thirty languages.
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From reader reviews:

Harriet Blum:

Have you spare time for the day? What do you do when you have a lot more or little spare time? Yes, you
can choose the suitable activity intended for spend your time. Any person spent their particular spare time to
take a walk, shopping, or went to the Mall. How about open or read a book titled Zeina? Maybe it is to be
best activity for you. You realize beside you can spend your time using your favorite's book, you can smarter
than before. Do you agree with it has the opinion or you have additional opinion?

James Robinson:

Reading a reserve tends to be new life style within this era globalization. With studying you can get a lot of
information that will give you benefit in your life. Together with book everyone in this world may share their
idea. Textbooks can also inspire a lot of people. A lot of author can inspire their very own reader with their
story or maybe their experience. Not only situation that share in the ebooks. But also they write about the
data about something that you need example of this. How to get the good score toefl, or how to teach your
kids, there are many kinds of book that exist now. The authors in this world always try to improve their skill
in writing, they also doing some exploration before they write to their book. One of them is this Zeina.

Mamie Crossett:

Your reading sixth sense will not betray a person, why because this Zeina guide written by well-known
writer we are excited for well how to make book that could be understand by anyone who read the book.
Written in good manner for you, leaking every ideas and creating skill only for eliminate your own hunger
then you still doubt Zeina as good book but not only by the cover but also with the content. This is one guide
that can break don't assess book by its deal with, so do you still needing another sixth sense to pick this
specific!? Oh come on your studying sixth sense already said so why you have to listening to one more sixth
sense.

James Sanchez:

Beside this specific Zeina in your phone, it can give you a way to get nearer to the new knowledge or
information. The information and the knowledge you may got here is fresh from oven so don't possibly be
worry if you feel like an aged people live in narrow small town. It is good thing to have Zeina because this
book offers to your account readable information. Do you occasionally have book but you don't get what it's
facts concerning. Oh come on, that won't happen if you have this within your hand. The Enjoyable
agreement here cannot be questionable, like treasuring beautiful island. Techniques you still want to miss it?
Find this book along with read it from at this point!
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